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Beachwood Breeze

P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood
February 2022
Volunteers Are Still Needed for the 2022 BCA Board

Beachwood Civic Association needs an available and interested resident to fill our Secretary role.  The time commitment is minimal but you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  The President is Peggy Dougherty, the Vice President is Emily Ferguson  and the Treasurer is Jean Everson.  
If you’re interested and/or would like more information, please send an Email to:  beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com .  

News in the Neighborhood
There have been several reported incidences where vacant houses in our neighborhood have been broken into and severely vandalized.  If you see anyone, or any groups of youths during or outside of school hours, roaming around vacant houses, or know of break-ins or vandalism, you may report vandalism here:  https://www.jaxsheriff.org/Resources/crime-reporting.aspx or call JSO at 904-630-0500  (do NOT call 911 unless someone is in danger).
The Beachwood Civic Association has contacted our District 4 Councilman, Kevin Carrico, to see if he can visit Beachwood in the near future for a neighborhood meeing.  No date has been set as yet, but you can think about anything you would like to know about our area in advance of the meeting. We will get the word out once we know the meeting date and time.
We would appreciate your assistance if you have a new neighbor on your street  -  would you please email the street address of the new neighbor to the Beachwood Civic Assoc (BeachwoodCivicAssoc@gmail.com).  We can then send out a Welcome Letter to the new household where they can know about the BCA meetings and also to select an option for receiving the Breeze Newsletter  Thank you so much!

A Beachwood resident has shared that he was given this information when he called City of Jacksonville Customer Service to inquire about residential waste pickups (or missed pickups) at (904) 630-CITY (2489).

Starting Feb.14th Monday every week  - Yard waste

             Feb.17th Thursday every week - House garbage and Recycle 

             Feb. 25th Friday every other week  - Bulk pickup
                                Our Next Meeting


Will be held on Tuesday, February 15th  at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)

Please come out and meet us!
Newsletter  -  Important Notice

Only neighbors who have specified they want to receive a newsletter by either delivery or email will receive one.  

If you know of a neighbor who is missing their newsletter, please give them the Beachwood email address so they can request to receive in the future.  The information to provide is just below.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Please provide the following information, so we can record your preference.  Please print clearly, thank you!
Mail to Beachwood Civic Association,  P.O. Box 17385,   Jacksonville, FL 32245 

   - or -   Send this information via email to beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com 
Name:  ________________________________  Choose:   Deliver paper ____   Email newsletter ____

ALL MUST PROVIDE Street Address:      _________________________________________  

Email Address:           ______________________________________________  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
